
Record # Record Type
Permit/License 

Issued Date
Project 

Cost Occupancy Type Applicant Name Work Description Full Address

BLDC-24-59
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/1/2024 7:55 883500 PARKING LOT Stuart Bornstein

Foundation for new 
Dockside 
residences for 
permit BLDC-23-
286.

115 SCHOOL STREET, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

BLDC-24-58
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/1/2024 7:56 1206500 DEVEL LAND Stuart Bornstein

Foundation for new 
Dockside 
residences for 
permit BLDC-23-
285.

110 SCHOOL STREET, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

BLDC-24-75
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/1/2024 8:38 3500

Condominium  M-
05 Steven Hetzel

Replace 3rd floor 
solid knee wall with 
stainless steel wire 
rail, 6" apart

500 OCEAN STREET, 
Unit BLDG 3D  UNIT 
118, Hyannis, MA 
02601



BLDC-24-66
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/1/2024 9:58 1125000

REST/CLUBS 
M94 Pieter Van Slyck

Rebuild after 
teardown of a 
wooden structure 
with glass front 
facade . Buildout 
includes main sales 
floor, vestibule, 
restrooms, 
restroomss, 
changing rooms, 
stockroom, office 
and utility room. 
 Building will be 
single story, non 
sprinklered with 
ADA acess for all 
public areas.

378 BARNSTABLE 
ROAD, Hyannis, MA 
02601

EXPR-24-543

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/1/2024 12:14 2000 Single Fam  M-01 Adam Glenn

Residential 
weatherization/ air 
sealing. No 
structural changes. 
SITE ID 563636 

10 ARBOR WAY, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

STOV-24-6 Stove Permit 5/1/2024 16:46 1000 Single Fam  M-01 Royce Baker

1627 SANTUIT-
NEWTOWN ROAD, 
Cotuit, MA 02635



EXPR-24-548

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/2/2024 8:58 9100 Single Fam  M-01 Joseph Calo

I am replacing the 
majority of the 
windows in my 
home due to glass 
fogging.

11 IRONWOOD ROAD, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-542

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/2/2024 10:23 8900 Single Fam  M-01 Henry Cassidy

1472 sq ft R13 
cellulose to exterior 
walls, 576 sq ft R37 
open blow 
ceelulose to attic 
flat, 12 hrs air 
sealing, 70 sq ft R38 
fbg batts for 
damming, 56 sq ft 
R19 fbg batts for 
absement sill, 112 
sq ft 2"thermax to 
crawlspace walls. 6 
soffit vents and 6 
propavents

58 POPONESSETT 
ROAD, Cotuit, MA 
02635

EXPR-24-544

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/2/2024 10:25 11000 Single Fam  M-01 Michael LeBlanc

REPLACEMENT OF 
12 SQUARES OF 
ASPHALT ROOF 
SHINGLES . 
CERTAINTEED 
LANDMARK TO 
MATCH EXISTING. 

36 EAST LANE, Cotuit, 
MA 02635



EXPR-24-546

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/2/2024 12:00 1 Single Fam  M-01 rogerio ferreira

change for new 
ones 1 door & 2 
windows

38 WESTCHESTER 
WAY, Barnstable, MA 
02630

EXPR-24-556

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/3/2024 8:05 21000 Single Fam  M-01 Lee Enos

Remove and 
replace existing 
Asphalt Roof and 
relpace with new 
Architectural style 
Asphalt Roofing.

1671 OST.-W.BARN. 
RD, West Barnstable, 
MA 02668

EXPR-24-555

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/3/2024 8:48 2600 Single Fam  M-01 William McCluskey

Insulating the knee 
walls 

46 SETTLERS LANE, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-557

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/3/2024 9:08 5072

Condominium  M-
01 Stephen Dickinson

Like for like 
replacement of 1 
door. No change to 
opening.

624 OST.-W.BARN. RD, 
Unit UNIT 26 AKA C, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-549

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/3/2024 9:45 10124.89 Single Fam  M-01 Jasen Muto

removing exisitng 
asphalt shingles 
and replacing with 
new Landmark Pro 
shingles

8 COUNTY SEAT 
STREET, Hyannis, MA 
02601

EXPR-24-552

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/3/2024 10:07 5977 Single Fam  M-01 CRAIG BISHOP

Weatherization and 
air sealing

52 COVENTRY LANE, 
West Barnstable, MA 
02668

EXPR-24-559

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/3/2024 11:58 35000 Single Fam  M-01 Alexsandro Dias

re-roof , siding and 
windows

38 CARLA ROAD, 
Hyannis, MA 02601



EXPR-24-545

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/3/2024 12:04 16129 Single Fam  M-01 Robert Rostocka

Insulation & Air 
Sealing.

290 NORTH BAY 
ROAD, Osterville, MA 
02655

EXPR-24-558

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/3/2024 12:14 2000 Single Fam  M-01 Kenroy Williams Siding

60 BLACKBERRY LANE, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-553

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/3/2024 13:09 18000 Single Fam  M-01 Amy Bernard

Install new white 
cedar shingles on 
the right and back 
sides of home

53 TANBARK ROAD, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-561

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/3/2024 14:27 5650 Single Fam  M-01 Stephen Dickinson

Like for like 
replacement of 2 
windows. No 
change to openings.

642 PUTNAM AVENUE, 
Cotuit, MA 02635

EXPR-24-563

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/3/2024 14:28 300 Single Fam  M-01

siding and windows 
3.

504 FLINT STREET, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

BLDR-24-547
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/3/2024 14:57 16000 Single Fam  M-01 Bruce Junior

Install 4.05 kW solar 
panels on roof. Will 
not exceed roof 
panel but will add 6" 
to roof height. 10 
total panels. No 
ESS. No structural

8 BRIGANTINE 
AVENUE, Marstons 
Mills, MA 02648



EXPR-24-562

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/3/2024 15:11 4000 Single Fam  M-01 William McCluskey

Insulation in the 
attic 

207 STRAIGHTWAY, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

BLDC-24-67
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/3/2024 15:39 10000 COMM BLDG Daniel Smith

Tenant Fit-Out. 
Putting in a 
traditional bar with 
20 seats. The bar 
will be about 54 
linear feet. Installing 
VCT Tile behind bar. 
See "Bar Plan" 
attachment. Adding 
this bar will reduce 
our occupant load 
to 201 inside. See 
"Proposed Seating 
Plan".

541 MAIN STREET 
(HYANNIS), Hyannis, 
MA 02601

EXPR-24-551

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/3/2024 15:42 6718 RES PART MU CRAIG BISHOP

Weatherization and 
Air Sealing

150 WHEELER ROAD, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-568

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/6/2024 7:59 6925 Single Fam  M-01 Cory Varao

Strip and reroof 5 sq 
with landmark 
whignles in 
"weathered wood"

46 PEACH TREE ROAD, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648



EXPR-24-564

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/6/2024 8:06 4724.69 Single Fam  M-01 James Dimopoulos

Weatherization, 
Insulation, Air 
Sealing

94 CENTERBOARD 
LANE, Hyannis, MA 
02601

EXPR-24-566

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/6/2024 8:35 1200 Single Fam  M-01 Dana Boyd siding

5 BROOKSHIRE ROAD, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

BLDR-24-562
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/6/2024 8:38 15196 Single Fam  M-01 Gregory Mazares

Replace 4 windows; 
no structural 
chnages 

38 BRIAR LANE, West 
Barnstable, MA 02668

EXPR-24-574

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/6/2024 8:40 45797 Single Fam  M-01 Cathy Bedard

Strip 23 sq. asphalt 
shingles, check for 
any rot, re roof 23 
sq. asphalt shingles

15 BRADDOCK DRIVE, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-570

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/6/2024 8:42 135925 Single Fam  M-01 Cory Varao

strip and reroof with 
75 sq red cedar 
shingles. except for 
back garage. 

51 PUTNAM AVENUE, 
Cotuit, MA 02635

EXPR-24-575

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/6/2024 8:43 2440.15 Single Fam  M-01 Steven Hebert

air selaing, 
cellulose in attic, 
door 
weatherstripping 
and sweep

90 BRACKEN FERN 
ROAD, Marstons Mills, 
MA 02648



EXPR-24-572

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/6/2024 8:54 6414.5 Single Fam  M-01 Steven Hebert

air sealing, 
cellulose in attic, 
fiberglass in 
basement sill, rigid 
in kneewall, door 
weatherstripping 
and sweep 

37 PINE LANE, 
Barnstable, MA 02630

EXPR-24-547

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/6/2024 9:37 5000 Single Fam  M-01 Richard Senoski

strip and reroof 
front of house

57 GOODVIEW WAY, 
Barnstable, MA 02630

EXPR-24-573

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/6/2024 9:40 2509 Single Fam  M-01 Cathy Bedard

Install 1 
replacement entry 
door. No structural 
work

35 ALDEN WAY, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-569

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/6/2024 10:14 25490 Single Fam  M-01 Cory Varao

Strip and reroof 
home with asphalt 
shignles

200 OLD JAIL LANE, 
Barnstable, MA 02630

EXPR-24-578

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/6/2024 10:19 5545.7 Single Fam  M-01 James Dimopoulos

Weatherization, 
Insulation, Air 
Sealing

113 BLACKTHORN 
ROAD, Marstons Mills, 
MA 02648

EXPR-24-550

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/6/2024 13:47 1800 Single Fam  M-01 John Laverty

air sealing, door 
weather stripping, 
attic insulation

49 INDIAN TRAIL, 
Centerville, MA 02632



EXPR-24-580

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/6/2024 13:58 18956 Single Fam  M-01 Stephen Goulston

Strip and Re-Roof; 
remove and replace 
2 skylights

41 TANBARK ROAD, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-581

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/7/2024 7:33 6412

Condominium  M-
05 Gregory Mazares

Replace 1 entry 
door and 1 screen 
door; no structural 
changes 

110 WEST MAIN 
STREET, Unit BLDG 1  
UNIT 3, Hyannis, MA 
02601

EXPR-24-585

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/7/2024 8:03 4000 Single Fam  M-01 Adam Glenn

Residential 
weatherization / air 
sealing. No 
structural changes. 
(Site ID: 5209328)

35 HIGHPOINT ROAD, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

BLDR-24-552
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/7/2024 8:30 9000 Single Fam  M-01 Michael Deluga

Replacing existing 
deck

30 NICKERSON ROAD, 
Cotuit, MA 02635

EXPR-24-583

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/7/2024 9:10 57000 Multi Hses  M-01 James Curley

Strip and re-roof 
approximately 23 
square of red cedar 
roof shingles on 
garage ("like for 
like")

185 OCEAN VIEW 
AVENUE, Cotuit, MA 
02635

STOV-24-7 Stove Permit 5/7/2024 12:21 500 Single Fam  M-01 Charles Thifault

130 RIVER ROAD, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648



EXPR-24-589

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/7/2024 14:51 40000 Single Fam  M-01 Michael Boule

replacing asphalt 
shingles on roof and 
cedar shingles on 
one side and back 
of house with new 
ones

19 PARRISH WAY, 
West Barnstable, MA 
02668

BLDR-24-550
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/7/2024 15:51 12960 Single Fam  M-01 Thomas Noe

Installation of a 
3.24 KW System. 8 
roof mounted 
panels.

22 LITTLE RIVER ROAD, 
Cotuit, MA 02635

EXPR-24-590

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/8/2024 8:46 7474.76 Single Fam  M-01 Arianna Davidson

Residential 
weatherization and 
air sealing with the 
Mass Save Program. 
No structural 
changes.

4046 MAIN ST./RTE 
6A(BARN.), 
Barnstable, MA 02630

EXPR-24-592

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/8/2024 9:09 20000 Single Fam  M-01 Matt Gagnon

strip and re-shingle 
roof grey asphalt to 
grey asphalt 24 sq; 
strip cedar sidewall 
and re-shingle with 
white cedar

246 TURTLEBACK 
ROAD, Marstons Mills, 
MA 02648

BLDR-24-576
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/8/2024 9:10 19090 Single Fam  M-01 Jennifer Bylo

jacuzzi tub to walk 
in tub 

443 MARSTONS LANE, 
Barnstable, MA 02630



EXPR-24-593

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/8/2024 15:22 4000 Single Fam  M-01 Charles Harootunian

Remove asphalt 
shingles from rear 
slope of roof; install 
like for like asphalt 
shingles.

16 CEDARCREST 
LANE, West 
Barnstable, MA 02668

BLDR-24-557
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/8/2024 15:31 110000 Single Fam  M-01 Christian Valle

Move Bedroom to 
over existing garage 
with new bathroom 
and dormers

375 MISTIC DRIVE, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-594

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/8/2024 17:17 19744 Single Fam  M-01 Cathy Bedard

Strip 6.25 sq. vinyl 
siding, check for any 
rot, re side 6.25 sq. 
vinyl siding

30 EARLE'S COURT, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-588

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/8/2024 20:23 57639.32 Single Fam  M-01 Yukhym Slyvka

We will demo old 
siding and trims, 
will install new 
James Hardie siding 
and PVC trims. Will 
demo old roofing 
and install new 
Certainteed 
LandmarkPro 
asphalt shingles.

3 LARCH LANE, 
Centerville, MA 02632



EXPR-24-587

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/8/2024 20:25 1000 Single Fam  M-01 Henry Cassidy

128 sq ft 2" thermax 
and 4" open blow 
cellulose to KW and 
10 sq ft damming 
with r38 fbg batts, 1 
ws of ext door

84 LIAM LANE, 
Centerville, MA 02632

EXPR-24-576

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/8/2024 20:30 8000 Single Fam  M-01 Adam Glenn

Residential 
weatherization / air 
sealing. No 
structural changes. 
(Site ID: 4982161)

80 ACORN DRIVE, 
Osterville, MA 02655

EXPR-24-560

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/8/2024 20:31 11435.62 Single Fam  M-01 Jasen Muto

removing exisitng 
asphalt shingles 
and replacing with 
new Landmark 
shingles

64 BENT TREE DRIVE, 
Centerville, MA 02632

EXPR-24-565

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/8/2024 20:35 10000 Single Fam  M-01 RICHARD WAYBURN re-roof

33 COTTONWOOD 
LANE, Centerville, MA 
02632

EXPR-24-567

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/8/2024 20:37 37850 Single Fam  M-01 Cory Varao

reroof with 
landmark premium 
asphalt shingles

45 FAIRWINDS DRIVE, 
Osterville, MA 02655



EXPR-24-577

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/8/2024 20:40 2000 Single Fam  M-01 Adam Glenn

Residential 
weatherization / air 
sealing. No 
structural changes. 
(Site ID: 5174491)

177 FULLER ROAD, 
Centerville, MA 02632

EXPR-24-579

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/8/2024 20:44 7000 Single Fam  M-01 Adam Glenn

Residential 
weatherization / air 
sealing. No 
structural changes. 
(Site ID: 5241875)

190 HOLLY POINT 
ROAD, Centerville, MA 
02632

EXPR-24-584

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/8/2024 20:49 3000 Single Fam  M-01 Adam Glenn

Residential 
weatherization / air 
sealing. No 
structural changes. 
(Site ID: 564605)

60 HARRISON ROAD, 
Centerville, MA 02632

EXPR-24-591

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/9/2024 7:12 6000 Single Fam  M-01 Enda Garry

strip and re-roof 
14SQ

155 SANTUIT-
NEWTOWN ROAD, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

BLDR-24-574
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/9/2024 8:18 67536 Single Fam  M-01 David Guimaraes

Finish a portion of 
the basement to be 
used as a family 
room using the 
Owens Corning 
basement finishing 
system

190 LAKE SHORE 
DRIVE, Marstons Mills, 
MA 02648



EXPR-24-582

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/10/2024 9:33 1584.38 Single Fam  M-01 Geoffrey Baylies

Mass Save 
Insulation 

107 STANLEY WAY, 
Centerville, MA 02632

EXPR-24-595

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/10/2024 10:15 2765.82 4-8 Units  M-03 Arianna Davidson

Residential 
weatherization and 
air sealing with the 
Mass Save Program. 
No structural 
changes.

57 CEDAR STREET, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-596

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/10/2024 10:15 11000 Single Fam  M-01 Andrei Yarmolovich

Install new Pella 
triple window, 
replace cedar 
shingles around the 
back of porch area, 
and install new P/T 
decking and Azek 
railings over the 
back steps.

24 ALTHEA DRIVE, 
Barnstable, MA 02630

EXPR-24-598

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/10/2024 11:31 27173 Single Fam  M-01 Cathy Bedard

Install 11 
replacement 
windows. No 
structural work 

190 HAMDEN CIRCLE, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-602

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/10/2024 13:09 8660 Single Fam  M-01 Gregory Mazares

Replace 4 windows; 
no structural 
changes 

10 DOGWOOD LANE, 
Cotuit, MA 02635



EXPR-24-604

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/10/2024 15:45 30000 Single Fam  M-01 Michael Silva

Remove old white 
cedar siding and 
replaced with new 
white cedar siding, 
replace brake 
boards and corner 
boards with PVC 
bullet

75 GOVERNOR'S WAY, 
Barnstable, MA 02630

EXPR-24-603

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/10/2024 15:46 25000 Single Fam  M-01 Dylon Ouellette

New siding and 
roofing on horse 
barn 

316 FLINT STREET, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-571

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/10/2024 16:18 5500 Single Fam  M-01 christopher fisher

replace roof 
shingles

25 LIGHTHOUSE LANE, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

BLDR-24-572
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/11/2024 11:54 12000 Single Fam  M-01 Kenneth Sundman

Removal and 
replacement of 
chimney and 
fireplace. 

124 LONGVIEW DRIVE, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

BLDC-24-3
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/11/2024 15:17 700000 Other Livi Dennis Mason

wood frame with 
composition roof

50 YARMOUTH ROAD, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

SHED-24-45 Shed Registration 5/11/2024 15:51 Single Fam  M-01 AUGUSTO NETTO

34 GENERAL PATTON 
DRIVE, Hyannis, MA 
02601



BLDC-24-86
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/12/2024 11:32 120000 Char Hosp Jeffrey Martin

Renovation of 
Finishes in 
proposed area, 
renovated MEP's

27 PARK STREET, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

BLDC-24-87
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/12/2024 19:51 0 OFFICE BLD M94 STEVEN KWIETNIAK

Already passed Site 
Plan review - no 
work planned - just 
a change of use. 
Changing from 
professional 
services to retail.

835 MAIN STREET 
(OST.), Osterville, MA 
02655

EXPR-24-599

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/12/2024 20:04 46000 Single Fam  M-01 Richard Garneau

286 NOTTINGHAM 
DRIVE, Centerville, MA 
02632

EXPR-24-600

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/12/2024 20:07 24190 Single Fam  M-01 Andrei Yarmalovich

Strip old roof and 
New roof shingles 
installation, 
Certainteed, 
landmark Pro

25 DEEPWOOD 
CIRCLE, Centerville, 
MA 02632

EXPR-24-601

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/12/2024 20:11 1384.09 Multi Hses  M-01 Steven Hebert

air sealing, 
fiberglass in 
crawlspace, poly on 
crawlspace floor

30 IRVING STREET, 
Centerville, MA 02632

EXPR-24-597

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/13/2024 6064.43 Single Fam  M-01 Steven Hebert

air sealing, soffit 
vents and vent 
chutes, fiberglass in 
attic

20 CONANT LANE, 
Centerville, MA 02632



EXPR-24-605

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/13/2024 8:49 20000 Single Fam  M-01 Hercules Costa

Remove and 
replace 30 squares 
of shingles, patch 
up some roten wood

122 STONEY COVE 
LANE, Barnstable, MA 
02630

EXPR-24-608

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/13/2024 13:35 4000 Single Fam  M-01 Paul Parece

Two Replacement 
Windows

90 RALYN ROAD, 
Cotuit, MA 02635

EXPR-24-607

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/13/2024 13:37 10182.5 Single Fam  M-01 Golden Light home im

Remove old asphalt 
shingles and install 
new architectural 
asphalt shingles. 
approx 19 sq

22 LITTLE RIVER ROAD, 
Cotuit, MA 02635

EXPR-24-611

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/13/2024 14:05 32072 Single Fam  M-01 Gregory Mazares

Replace 10 
windows; no 
structural changes 

9 GRISTMILL PATH, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-612

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/13/2024 14:25 13757 Single Fam  M-01 Gregory Mazares

replace 3 windows; 
No structural 
changes 

16 WINDING COVE 
ROAD, Marstons Mills, 
MA 02648



EXPR-24-610

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/13/2024 15:36 8000 Single Fam  M-01 Jasen Muto

Removing exisitng 
ashalt shingles and 
trim and replacing 
with new Landmark 
shingles and trim

320 CASTLEWOOD 
CIRCLE, Hyannis, MA 
02601

EXPR-24-613

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/13/2024 15:43 9835 Single Fam  M-01 Gregory Mazares

Replace 2 entry 
doors; no structural 
changes

41 BARNICLE DRIVE, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

BLDC-24-84
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/13/2024 17:14 50000 TEL X STA Allison Conwell Cente

AT&T modifications 
include replacing 
(12) antennas, 
removing (6) TMA's, 
replacing (9) RRUs, 
adding (1) surge 
arrestor with the 
associated cables. 
No change to tower 
height or expansion 
of the compound. 

49 OCEAN STREET, 
Hyannis, MA 02601



BLDR-24-568
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/13/2024 17:16 4250 Single Fam  M-01 Sunrun Installation Se

Remove and 
reinstall existing 
roof mounted solar 
systems, 25 panels 
8kW per 
homeowner request

45 BETH LANE, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

BLDR-24-578
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/14/2024 7:43 14288 RES PART MU Steve Kelly

Installation of roof 
mounted 
photovoltaic solar 
systems, 19 panels 
7.6kW. NO ESS - NO 
structural work 
needed at site

1989 MAIN ST./RTE 
6A(W.BARN.), West 
Barnstable, MA 02668

BLDR-24-508
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/14/2024 7:44 24494.4 Single Fam  M-01 Janaina Suarez

Installation of 27 
photovoltaic panels 
residential roof 
mounted, ENPHASE 
IQ8+ (9.72kW DC / 
7.83kW AC), 
Rooftech railless 
APEX racking 
system, NO 
structural upgrades, 
NO ESS.

844 PUTNAM AVENUE, 
Cotuit, MA 02635



BLDR-24-509
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/14/2024 7:45 53767.61 Single Fam  M-01 Janaina Suarez

Installation of 27 
photovoltaic panels 
residential roof 
mounted, ENPHASE 
IQ8+ (11.475kW DC 
/ 7.83kW AC), 
Rooftech railless 
APEX racking 
system, NO 
structural upgrades, 
NO ESS.

126 JOE THOMPSON 
ROAD, Marstons Mills, 
MA 02648

EXPR-24-614

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/14/2024 8:19 23000 Single Fam  M-01 Dylon Ouellette

Strip existing roof, 
dispose of debris at 
cavossa. Install new 
Certanteed Roofing

160 FLUME AVENUE, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-616

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/14/2024 8:50 4000 Single Fam  M-01 Alex Klinmovich

replace windows 
(10) and siding 

326 OAKMONT ROAD, 
Barnstable, MA 02630

EXPR-24-493

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/14/2024 12:52 20113.22 Single Fam  M-01 Janaina Suarez

Re-roof, remove 
shingles and 
reinstall new

126 JOE THOMPSON 
ROAD, Marstons Mills, 
MA 02648

EXPR-24-491

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/14/2024 12:53 22865 Single Fam  M-01 Janaina Suarez Re-roof

844 PUTNAM AVENUE, 
Cotuit, MA 02635



EXPR-24-619

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/14/2024 12:59 2000 Single Fam  M-01 Michael T McMahon

Weatherization,  Air 
Sealing, Cellulose

485 FLINT STREET, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-617

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/14/2024 13:11 2447 Single Fam  M-01 Victor Wiinikainen

Replacement 
window replacing 
double hung 
window with double 
hung no grilles. 
Vinyl windows to 
match existing. 

90 CHASE STREET, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-620

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/14/2024 13:12 7000 Single Fam  M-01 Michael T McMahon

WEATHERIZATION,  
AIR SEALING, 
WEATHERSTRIPPIN
G, CELLULOSE 

28 POINT LANE, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-621

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/14/2024 13:13 8348.28 Single Fam  M-01 James Dimopoulos

Weatherization, 
Insulation, Air 
Sealing

39 REDWOOD LANE, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-618

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/14/2024 13:14 6000 Single Fam  M-01 Michael T McMahon

WEATHERIZATION,  
AIR SEALING,  
WEATHERSTRIPPIN
G, CELLULOSE

26 CONNEMARA 
CIRCLE, Hyannis, MA 
02601



BLDR-24-577
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/14/2024 13:28 184500 Single Fam  M-01 Andersen Silva

Renovate fist floor 
kitchen, full bath, 
half bath, bedroom 
den, laundry, pantry 
and closets. 
Replace back door 
entry. New 
electrical,on first 
floor and plumbing 
and heating on first 
floor

161 SEA STREET, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-622

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/14/2024 13:32 568.13 Single Fam  M-01 James Dimopoulos

Weatherization, 
Insulation, Air 
Sealing

25 WATERFORD 
DRIVE, Marstons Mills, 
MA 02648



BLDR-24-610
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/14/2024 14:04 40000 Single Fam  M-01 John Tocci

Kitchen Renovation. 
 Scope to include 
the replacement of 
cabinets and 
installation of new 
appliances & 
countertops. Â The 
footprint remains 
the same as 
existing, plus two 
additional cabinets 
to build out a small 
peninsula for added 
counter space. 
Location of 
refrigerator will 
change. Existing 
appliances to be 
replaced.  All 
plumbing & 
electrical permits to 
be pulled by 
licensed 
subcontractors.  No 
structural work to 
be done.

210 OLDE 
HOMESTEAD DRIVE, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648



BLDR-24-580
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/14/2024 15:21 9776 Single Fam  M-01 Steve Kelly

AMEND PERMIT: 
 BLDR-24-349 
Install 21 roof 
mounted solar 
panels 8.4kW NO 
ESS - NO 
structuralNEW 
SCOPE OF WORK: 
Install 34 roof 
mounted solar 
panels 13.6kW NO 
ESS - NO structural 
work required

76 COMPASS CIRCLE, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

SHED-24-47 Shed Registration 5/14/2024 16:04 Single Fam  M-01 Carlos Reyes

20 MONIZ CIRCLE, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-630

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/15/2024 8:59 32895 Single Fam  M-01 Jarret Kazanjian

Remove old asphalt 
shingkles installed 
new asphalt 
shingles

144 MEADOW LANE, 
West Barnstable, MA 
02668

EXPR-24-629

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/15/2024 9:01 49479 Single Fam  M-01 Cathy Bedard

Strip 26 sq. asphalt 
shingles, check for 
any rot, re roof 26 
sq. asphalt shingles

85 DEVON LANE, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-632

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/15/2024 9:07 900 Single Fam  M-01 CRAIG BISHOP

Insulation and Air 
sealing 

361 TURTLEBACK 
ROAD, Marstons Mills, 
MA 02648



BLDC-24-96
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/15/2024 9:15 450000 HOTELS Ryan Connors

Renovate ballroom. 
New carpet, wall 
vinyl, paint. 
Increase the size of 
the ballroom by 
removing dividing 
wall which currently 
serves as Hearth 
and Kettle 
restaurant. Replace 
current partition 
airwalls with new. 

1225 IYANNOUGH 
ROAD/RTE132, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-627

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/15/2024 9:30 23410 Single Fam  M-01 Andrei Yarmalovich

Strip old roof 
shingles and install 
new arcitec roof 
shingles

15 TIDAL LANE, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-628

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/15/2024 9:35 4300 Single Fam  M-01 William McCluskey

Retrofit insulation 
and weatherization

15 SEAGATE LANE, 
Hyannis, MA 02601



EXPR-24-625

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/15/2024 9:49 17712 Single Fam  M-01 Russell Cazeault

Replacing the 
asphalt shingle roof 
on the entire home 
with GAF shingles in 
Shakewood color. 
Also looking to 
replace the roof 
over the sunroom 
and rear dormer 
with EDPM rubber 
roof system.

283 BEARSE'S WAY, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-623

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/15/2024 9:52 2000 Single Fam  M-01 Michael T McMahon

WEATHERIZATION,  
AIR SEALING

73 HARBOR BLUFFS 
ROAD, Hyannis, MA 
02601

EXPR-24-554

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/15/2024 10:31 3481 Single Fam  M-01 Stephen Dickinson

Like for like 
replacement of 2 
windows. No 
changes to 
openings.

347 LAKE ELIZABETH 
DRIVE, Centerville, MA 
02632

EXPR-24-626

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/15/2024 10:34 15500 Single Fam  M-01 Andrei Yarmalovich

Strip old roof 
shingles and install 
new Architectural 
asphalt shingles

85 JAMES OTIS ROAD, 
Centerville, MA 02632

EXPR-24-615

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/15/2024 10:42 15500 Single Fam  M-01 Andrei Yarmalovich

Replace old roof 
shingles with new 
Architectural 
asphalt shingles 

85 JAMES OTIS ROAD, 
Centerville, MA 02632



EXPR-24-609

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/15/2024 10:45 9800 Single Fam  M-01 Roger Brooks

Remove and 
replace 6 existing 
windows into 
existing openings. 4 
double hung, 1 
picture, and 1 
casement

779 CRAIGVILLE 
BEACH ROAD, 
Centerville, MA 02632

BLDR-24-555
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/15/2024 11:08 33000 Single Fam  M-01 Bruce Junior

Install 8.2 kW solar 
panels on roof. Will 
not exceed roof 
panel but will add 6" 
to roof height. 20 
total panels. No 
ESS. No structural

16 CEDARCREST 
LANE, West 
Barnstable, MA 02668

BLDC-24-79
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/15/2024 11:24 20000 OFFC/RETAIL M94Mark Bogosian

Demo existing 
showroom on first 
floor, remove 
kitchen displays. 
create open area.

866 MAIN STREET 
(OST.), Osterville, MA 
02655



BLDC-24-63
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/15/2024 13:18 500000 OFF CONDO M-06Renato Melo

This project involves 
only interior 
alterations to 
change the existing 
former office 
building to a 
residential use by 
providing nine (9) 
one-bedroom 
apartment. 

32 MAIN STREET 
(HYANNIS), Unit BLDG 
1  UNIT 1, Hyannis, MA 
02601

EXPR-24-634

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/15/2024 13:19 9200 Single Fam  M-01 mohhmed Rahman

Roof (not applying 
more than 1layer of 
shingles

47 DOLPHIN LANE, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-633

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/15/2024 15:21 11000 Single Fam  M-01 CRAIG BISHOP

insulation and air 
sealing 

135 FLUME AVENUE, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-636

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/15/2024 15:22 4765.78 Single Fam  M-01 James Dimopoulos

Weatherization, 
Insulation, Air 
Sealing

1074 SANTUIT-
NEWTOWN ROAD, 
Cotuit, MA 02635



EXPR-24-624

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/15/2024 17:47 27100 Single Fam  M-01 ashley hogg

remove and replace 
white cedar 
shingles on whole 
house. replace 
roofing on 1 side. 
replace 2 entry 
doors with same 
side. replace 1 
window with same 
size

29 TAWNY AVENUE, 
Centerville, MA 02632

EXPR-24-637

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/15/2024 17:50 9244 Single Fam  M-01 Gregory Mazares

Repalce 2 entry 
doors; no structural 
chanegs 

130 STURBRIDGE 
DRIVE, Osterville, MA 
02655

EXPR-24-638

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/15/2024 17:52 2775.19 Single Fam  M-01 Jonathan Whipple

INSULATE ATTIC 
AND OPEN WALL 
WITH CELLULOSE, 
FIBERGLASS BATTS 
AND 2" FSK RIGID 
BOARDS. INSTALL 
AIR SEALING, 
PROPER VENTS, 
AND VENT 
BATHROOM FAN TO 
EXTERIOR. 

51 SEAN'S CIRCLE, 
Centerville, MA 02632

EXPR-24-631

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/16/2024 7:56 17475 Single Fam  M-01 Andrei Yarmalovich

New roof shingles 
installation

24 IRONWOOD ROAD, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648



EXPR-24-639

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/16/2024 8:15 6800 Single Fam  M-01 William McCluskey

Retrofit insulation 
and weatherization

52 STONE BRIDGE 
LANE, Marstons Mills, 
MA 02648

BLDC-24-93
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/16/2024 8:30 20000 County  M96 Emily Graham

remove 2 interior 
non bearing walls 
and reset in 
different location 
using 2x4 steel 
studs, 5/8 drywall 
within the same 
office 

3195 MAIN ST./RTE 
6A(BARN.), 
Barnstable, MA 02630

EXPR-24-640

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/16/2024 9:41 5052.25 Single Fam  M-01 Steven Hebert

air sealing, 
fiberglass in attic, 2" 
foam board, vent 
chutes, duct sealing

109 KILKORE DRIVE, 
Hyannis, MA 02601



EXPR-24-642

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/16/2024 9:44 53520 Single Fam  M-01 Yuri Miranda

Removal of siding, 
exterior trims, 
windows with 
window trims and 1 
door.Install new pvc 
trims, new white 
cedar shingles 
siding, new 
windows matching 
existing opening, 
new door matching 
existing opening. 

377 MEGAN ROAD, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-641

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/16/2024 9:48 25800 Single Fam  M-01 Walaci Machado

Replace 7 SQs of 
white cedar 
shingles Replace 23 
SQs of architecth 
asphalt roof

43 WHITEHALL WAY, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-644

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/16/2024 13:31 15200 Single Fam  M-01 Anatoli Sivitski

re-shingle roof, 
white cedar siding

49 GEORGE STREET, 
Barnstable, MA 02630

SHED-24-49 Shed Registration 5/16/2024 13:35 Single Fam  M-01 Jane Crowley

359 REGENCY DRIVE, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-635

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/16/2024 13:40 16395 RES PART MU Jarret Kazanjian

Strip and re-roof 
entire house 28sq 1 
layer 

1989 MAIN ST./RTE 
6A(W.BARN.), West 
Barnstable, MA 02668



EXPR-24-647

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/16/2024 16:13 9500 Single Fam  M-01 mohhmed Rahman

Replace 11 
windows, 3 Doors 
and 1 Squares of 
siding epair

96 STONEY CLIFF 
ROAD, Centerville, MA 
02632

SHED-24-46 Shed Registration 5/16/2024 16:16 Single Fam  M-01 Phillip Whitfield

307 HOLLY POINT 
ROAD, Centerville, MA 
02632

EXPR-24-650

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/17/2024 8:45 5334.03 Single Fam  M-01 Matthew Russell

INSULATION - 
HOME AIR SEALING, 
KNEEALL 
FIBERGLASS AND 
RIGID BOARD 
INSULATION, 
TRANSITION AIR 
SELAING, 
INSULATED BATH 
HOSE, ATTIC FLOOR 
FIBERGLASS 
NSULATION, 
RECESSED LIGHT 
ENCLOSURES - 
PLEASE SEE 
CONTRACT - 

59 FORSYTH COURT, 
Cotuit, MA 02635

BLDR-24-596
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/17/2024 8:52 2000 Single Fam  M-01 Joao DeMoura

Repair portion of 
rotted frame 
discovered while 
replacing siding.

3687 FALMOUTH 
ROAD/RTE 28, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648



BLDR-24-606
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/17/2024 8:57 40950 Single Fam  M-01 Chris Dittrich

Construction of a 
12x24 in ground 
vinyl liner swimming 
pool with pool code 
fence and gas 
heater

197 MISTIC DRIVE, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

BLDR-24-595
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/17/2024 8:58 28000 Single Fam  M-01 Francis Losi

Remove existing 
deck. New deck in 
same footprint. 
 Sonatube with big 
foot pads 4" below 
grade.  All framing, 
railings to meet 
building code to 
include metal joist 
hangers.

17 DOGWOOD LANE, 
Cotuit, MA 02635

BLDR-24-594
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/17/2024 8:59 65000 Single Fam  M-01 Mark Romanowicz

Addition to existing 
first floor bedroom 
and renovation of 
existing bathroom & 
closets.

188 MARSTONS LANE, 
Barnstable, MA 02630

BLDR-24-627
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/17/2024 12:28 50000 Single Fam  M-01 ALFRED BLEU

Restoration (See 
BLDR-24-58)

28 PEACH TREE ROAD, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648



EXPR-24-646

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/17/2024 12:34 8500 Single Fam  M-01 M.B. HOME IMPROVE windows

14 NELBERTH 
TERRACE, Hyannis, MA 
02601

EXPR-24-653

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/17/2024 14:01 6351 Single Fam  M-01 Derek Couto

remove and replace 
4 squares of roofing

159 DUNN'S POND 
ROAD, Hyannis, MA 
02601

EXPR-24-655

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/17/2024 14:49 15000 Single Fam  M-01 Denise Garrett

Window and siding 
replacement

8 WESTBURY WAY, 
Cotuit, MA 02635

EXPR-24-656

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/17/2024 14:51 5893 Single Fam  M-01 Stephen Dickinson

Like for like 
replacement of 1 
window. No change 
to openings.

33 ROSS LANE, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-657

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/17/2024 15:08 19400 Single Fam  M-01 Aliaksandr Turau

Roof (not applying 
more than 1 layer of 
shingles)

6 HIGHPOINT ROAD, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

BLDR-24-623
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/17/2024 15:44 12400 Single Fam  M-01 Yauheni Alioshka

Building new L-
shaped wrap 
around deck

30 SPUR LANE, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648



BLDC-24-104
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/17/2024 15:46 157300 Municipal-Imp M9Robert Balaschi

Renovation to 
existing Transfer 
Station 
Maintenance Bldg, 
new doors and 
windows, 
abatement of 
existing asbestos 
material

45 FLINT STREET, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-660

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/20/2024 8:03 8000 Single Fam  M-01 Adam Glenn

Residential 
weatherization/ air 
sealing. No 
structural changes. 
SITE ID 5265713 

31 CHINE WAY, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-661

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/20/2024 8:07 7000 Single Fam  M-01 Richard Peckham

Roof replacement, 
like-for-like

615 RIVER ROAD, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

BLDR-24-612
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/20/2024 8:27 21808 Single Fam  M-01 Steve Kelly

Installation of roof 
mounted 
photovoltaic solar 
systems, 29 panels 
11.6kW.  NO ESS - 
NO structural work 
needed at site

1216 SANTUIT-
NEWTOWN ROAD, 
Cotuit, MA 02635



BLDR-24-639
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/20/2024 8:47 21470 Single Fam  M-01 Cathy Bedard

Install replacement 
tub/shower unit and 
surround walls per 
work order

1558 RACE LANE, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-648

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/20/2024 8:58 5000 Single Fam  M-01 Dzmitry Malinouski

Finishing sidewall, 
gable

30 SPUR LANE, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-649

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/20/2024 10:16 21300 Single Fam  M-01 David Sawyer

strip roof replace 
with Certainteed 
Pro Max shingles 
color black

244 BUCKSKIN PATH, 
Centerville, MA 02632

EXPR-24-652

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/20/2024 10:21 2000 Single Fam  M-01 Adam Glenn

Residential 
weatherization/ air 
sealing. No 
structural changes. 
SITE ID 5243992  

193 HORSESHOE 
LANE, Centerville, MA 
02632

EXPR-24-658

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/20/2024 10:26 6242 Single Fam  M-01 Stephen Dickinson

Like for like 
replacement of 1 
door.

26 ELMERS WAY, West 
Barnstable, MA 02668

EXPR-24-645

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/20/2024 10:27 4658 Single Fam  M-01 Scott Doughman

Removing and 
replacing 3 
windows, replacing 
like with like, no 
structural changes.

50 EAST OSTERVILLE 
ROAD, Osterville, MA 
02655



EXPR-24-663

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/20/2024 11:38 17696.66 Single Fam  M-01 Jasen Muto

removing existing 
siding, skylights and 
trim and replacing 
with new siding, 
skyligts and trim

29 SQUARE RIGGER 
LANE, Hyannis, MA 
02601

EXPR-24-667

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/20/2024 13:31 35000 Undevable MDL-0 Krzysztof Kasperkiewi

Replacing the 
existing windows 
with exactly the 
same size windows 
and number of grids

94 MILLWAY, 
Barnstable, MA 02630

EXPR-24-665

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/20/2024 13:32 9300 Single Fam  M-01 Oliver Kelly

Replace existing 
asphalt roof and 
replace two like for 
like Velux Skylights

20 KERRY DRIVE, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-662

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/20/2024 13:34 8600 Single Fam  M-01 Coleman Joyce

strip existing roof. 
install new 
certainteed lifetime 
roofing. 
architectural 
shingle. 

66 LOVELL'S ROAD, 
Cotuit, MA 02635



BLDR-24-554
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/20/2024 13:46 61000 Single Fam  M-01 Bruce Junior

Install 13.12 kW 
solar panels on roof. 
Will not exceed roof 
panel but will add 6" 
to roof height. 32 
total panels. No 
ESS. No structural

95 FIRST AVENUE 
(HYANNIS), Hyannis, 
MA 02601

BLDR-24-591
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/20/2024 14:11 8000 Single Fam  M-01 Adarsh Garg

I am planning to 
convert a hallway 
closet on the 
second floor into a 
bathroom with a 
shower, toilet, and 
sink.

329 OAKMONT ROAD, 
Barnstable, MA 02630

BLDR-24-587
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/20/2024 14:51 27702 Single Fam  M-01 Justin Krogue

Installation of 18 
roof mounted solar 
panels- No ESS

186 WALNUT STREET 
(HYANNIS), Hyannis, 
MA 02601



BLDR-24-597
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/20/2024 15:15 19000 Two Family Capizzi Home Improve

Replace railing & 
decking boards on 
existing deck at rear 
of house with  white 
Azek Premier Railing 
System & Azek 
Harvest Collection 
Slate Gray Decking 
Boards. 
Replacement of the 
lattice below deck 
frame. Replacemen
t of decking boards 
on existing steps at 
front of house.   No 
change to footprint 
or Sono Tubes

16 WATSON STREET, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-668

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/20/2024 15:17 35518 Single Fam  M-01 Stephen Dickinson

Like for like 
replacement of 7 
windows. No 
change to openings.

69 OLD JAIL LANE, 
Barnstable, MA 02630

SHED-24-52 Shed Registration 5/20/2024 15:20 Single Fam  M-01 DANIEL HARRINGTON

291 WOODSIDE 
ROAD, West 
Barnstable, MA 02668



BLDC-24-102
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/20/2024 15:23 13000 COMM BLDG GENE CORMIER

Cape Cod Alarm to 
install a commercial 
fire alarm system in 
a fully sprinkled 
building.

55 FALMOUTH 
ROAD/RTE 28, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

BLDC-24-105
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/20/2024 15:33 12000 MALL Troy Walls

Space is located 
directly behind 
Mens Warehouse, 
and directly across 
from The Ten Pin 
Eatery. Remove 
interior finish on 
interior walls, 
remove existing 
floor coverings.

793 IYANNOUGH 
ROAD/RTE132, 
Hyannis, MA 02601



BLDR-24-616
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/20/2024 15:42 20000 Single Fam  M-01

Capizzi Home 
Improvement Inc 
CAPIZZI

1) WIDEN THE 
EXISTING OPENING 
BETWEEN THE 
LIVING ROOM & 
KITCHEN . 
INCLUDES 
REMOVAL OF 
EXISTING KITCHEN 
ISLAND & 6-8 FT OF 
INTERIOR BEARING 
WALL. 
INSTALLATION OF A 
BEAM UNDER 
CEILING.2) FULL 
BATHROOM 
REMODELING WITH 
NO STRUCTURAL 
CHANGES:  
REPLACEMENT OF 
EXISTING TUB WITH 
A (30" X 60' ) 
STERLING  VIKRELL 
SHOWER UNIT. 
NEEDED FOR 
OWNER'S 
ACCESSIBLITY & 
SAFETY WITH 
SAFETY FEATURES 
OF GRAB BARS & 

374 OLD 
STRAWBERRY HILL 
ROAD, Hyannis, MA 
02601



BLDR-24-601
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/20/2024 15:43 75000 Single Fam  M-01 Sherrie McAlpine

Complete 1 
bedroom apartment 
over existing garage 
adding smoke/co 
detectors

73 CLOVER LANE, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

BLDR-24-618
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/20/2024 15:43 15040 Single Fam  M-01 Steve Kelly

Installation of roof 
mounted 
photovoltaic solar 
systems, 20 panels 
8kW. Â NO ESS - NO 
structural work 
needed at site

466 LINCOLN ROAD 
EXTENSION, Hyannis, 
MA 02601

BLDR-24-628
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/20/2024 16:00 15792 Single Fam  M-01 Steve Kelly

Installation of roof 
mounted 
photovoltaic solar 
systems, 21 panels 
8.4kW.  NO ESS - 
NO structural work 
needed at site

105 DUNN'S POND 
ROAD, Hyannis, MA 
02601

SHED-24-29 Shed Registration 5/21/2024 8:30 Municipal Vacant
Town of Barnstable 
Transfer Station

45 FLINT STREET, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-670

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/21/2024 8:48 4400 Single Fam  M-01 William McCluskey

Fiberglass in 
basement over head

14 BROOKSHIRE 
ROAD, Hyannis, MA 
02601



EXPR-24-671

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/21/2024 8:55 15000 Single Fam  M-01 Joseph King

replace 7 sq. siding 
/1 window/1 door 

63 PINE LANE, 
Osterville, MA 02655

EXPR-24-666

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/21/2024 9:31 52000 Single Fam  M-01 Timothy Meagher

Like for like 
replacment of 
asphalt shingles 
and white cedar 
sidewall shingles

45 LAKE ELIZABETH 
DRIVE, Centerville, MA 
02632

EXPR-24-673

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/21/2024 13:53 2000 Single Fam  M-01 Adam Glenn

Residential 
weatherization/ air 
sealing. No 
structural changes. 
SITE ID 118440 

159 PARKER ROAD, 
West Barnstable, MA 
02668

SHED-24-50 Shed Registration 5/21/2024 13:56 Multi Hses  M-01 Jeffrey Chandler
56 BONE HILL ROAD, 
Barnstable, MA 02630

BLDR-24-633
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/21/2024 14:50 27824 Single Fam  M-01 Steve Kelly

Installation of roof 
mounted 
photovoltaic solar 
systems, 37 panels 
14.8kW.  NO ESS - 
NO structural work 
needed at site

120 COBBLE STONE 
ROAD, Barnstable, MA 
02630



BLDR-24-642
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/21/2024 14:50 17296 Condominium  M- Steve Kelly

Installation of roof 
mounted 
photovoltaic solar 
systems, 23 panels 
9.2kW.  NO ESS - 
NO structural work 
needed at site

12 CAMMETT ROAD, 
Unit UNIT 12A, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

BLDR-24-631
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/21/2024 14:51 16575 Single Fam  M-01 ED SEPANSKI

INSTALL 14.35 KW 
ROOF MOUNTED PV 
SYSTEM. NO ESS. 
35 SEG SOLAR 
410W MODULES 
AND 1 SE11400H-
US INVERTER. WILL 
NOT EXCEED 
BUILDING 
FOOTPRINT BUT 
WILL ADD 6" TO 
ROOF HEIGHT.

13 THANKFUL LANE, 
Cotuit, MA 02635

BLDR-24-632
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/21/2024 14:51 19552 Single Fam  M-01 Steve Kelly

Installation of roof 
mounted 
photovoltaic solar 
systems, 26 panels 
10.4kW.  NO ESS - 
NO structural work 
needed at site

144 MEADOW LANE, 
West Barnstable, MA 
02668



BLDC-24-108
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/21/2024 14:52 3964.59 REST/FASTFD M94Joel Zimmerman

Install a low voltage 
Fire Lite convetional 
fire alarm system.

275 MILLWAY, 
Barnstable, MA 02630

EXPR-24-676

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/21/2024 15:25 36184 Single Fam  M-01 Gregory Mazares

Replace 8 windows 
and 1 patio door; 
nop structural 
changes 

61 MARSHVIEW LANE, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-675

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/21/2024 15:26 22582 Single Fam  M-01 Gregory Mazares

Replace 1 patio 
door and 5 
windows; no 
structural chanegs 

1740 RACE LANE, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-681

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/22/2024 16:06 4295 Single Fam  M-01 Gregory Mazares

Replace 1 window; 
no structural 
changes

1415 OLD POST ROAD 
(CT & MM), Marstons 
Mills, MA 02648

EXPR-24-682

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/22/2024 18:14 18300 Single Fam  M-01 Chris Yerkes

White cedar shingle 
siding entire house, 
azek trim entire 
house, asphalt 
roofing remove and 
replace with like for 
like materials.

43 FIRST AVENUE 
(HYANNIS), Hyannis, 
MA 02601



EXPR-24-680

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/22/2024 19:41 25200 Single Fam  M-01 Oliver Kelly

Remove and 
replace existing 
Asphalt Roof

217 BAY SHORE 
ROAD, Hyannis, MA 
02601

EXPR-24-677

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/22/2024 19:44 11000 Single Fam  M-01 Enda Garry

strip and re-roof 
24SQ

1016 PHINNEY'S 
LANE, Hyannis, MA 
02601

BLDC-24-34
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/22/2024 19:44 5000 RES TYP RTL Patrick McDowell

Demo building & 
Foundation to be 
demo'd as well... 
 Turning into 
Parking!

690 YARMOUTH 
ROAD, Hyannis, MA 
02601

EXPR-24-651

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/23/2024 7:38 9000 Single Fam  M-01 Romain Strecker

Insulation work as 
part of the MASS 
Save program.

140 THISTLE DRIVE, 
Centerville, MA 02632

EXPR-24-674

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/23/2024 7:41 13230 Single Fam  M-01 Susan Cabral re-roof

183 NOTTINGHAM 
DRIVE, Centerville, MA 
02632

EXPR-24-679

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/23/2024 10:36 15000 Single Fam  M-01 david linnell

replace 1 door and 
12 windows

310 RACE LANE, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648



BLDR-24-609
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/23/2024 17:52 6000 Single Fam  M-01 Andrei Yarmalovich

Build new deck 3 ft 
6 deep by 8 ft wide 
on the right side of 
the back porch 
where the back 
sliding door is , with 
new steps and new 
railing sections on 
the sides.

24 ALTHEA DRIVE, 
Barnstable, MA 02630

BLDR-24-609
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/23/2024 17:52 6000 Single Fam  M-01 Andrei Yarmalovich

Build new deck 3 ft 
6 deep by 8 ft wide 
on the right side of 
the back porch 
where the back 
sliding door is , with 
new steps and new 
railing sections on 
the sides. 

24 ALTHEA DRIVE, 
Barnstable, MA 02630

BLDR-24-629
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/23/2024 17:53 10000 Single Fam  M-01 Jason Rossi

remove 2 existing 
skylights and build a 
nantucket dormer in 
existing pool house

61 INDIAN POND 
POINT, Marstons Mills, 
MA 02648

SHED-24-55 Shed Registration 5/23/2024 18:03 Single Fam  M-01 Steven Mecca
86 JILLIANNS WAY, 
Cotuit, MA 02635



EXPR-24-689

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/24/2024 6:21 4508.92 Single Fam  M-01 Jasen Muto

removing existing 
windows and 
replacing with new 
Harvey windows

72 CLAMSHELL POINT 
LANE, Cotuit, MA 
02635

BLDC-24-109
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/24/2024 9:39 35000 Municipal Imp M9 Amy White

Installation of a 
temporary cell site 
on wheels to 
provide wireless 
communication 
service for Verizon 
Wireless during an 
outage of 
permanent site in 
the area.  

1200 PHINNEY'S 
LANE, Hyannis, MA 
02601

BLDC-24-95
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/24/2024 9:47 656351 OFFICE BLD M94 Commodore Builders 

Interior tenant fitout 
to the exisiting 
space on the 2nd 
floor, new floors, 
walls, flooring, 
paint, electrical, 
HVAC and minor fire 
protection work to 
exisitng systems. 

1555 IYANNOUGH 
ROAD/RTE132, 
Centerville, MA 02632

EXPR-24-690

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/24/2024 11:11 1600 Single Fam  M-01 William McCluskey

Over head 
fiberglass in 
basement

90 OAKMONT ROAD, 
Barnstable, MA 02630



EXPR-24-695

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/24/2024 15:30 15000 Single Fam  M-01 Russell Cazeault

Remove the existing 
shingle roof. Install 
GAF roofing system 
with shingles in 
Oyster Gray color. 
Like for like.

16 BRADDOCK DRIVE, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

BLDR-24-654
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/24/2024 16:08 15000 Single Fam  M-01 Scott Peacock

Enclose covered 
porch using Pella 
casement windows.

11 MEDINAH DRIVE, 
Barnstable, MA 02630

BLDR-24-232
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/24/2024 16:09 100000 Vac Land  M-00 Donald Bliss

Construct a 550 sq 
ft 2 car garage. No 
living space. In 
conjunction, with 
Permit 23-1727

326 VINEYARD ROAD, 
Cotuit, MA 02635

BLDR-24-548
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/25/2024 8:32 47770.8 Single Fam  M-01 Philip Kapitan

Install of roof 
mounted pv solar 
panels-system size 
of 9.240Kw-24 pv 
panels-125A-no 
battery storage to 
be installed

1016 PHINNEY'S 
LANE, Hyannis, MA 
02601

BLDR-24-659
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/28/2024 8:06 0 Single Fam  M-01 CASA LIMPA CLEANIN

Reparations of 
wall/scene of car 
crash

297 HINCKLEY ROAD, 
Hyannis, MA 02601



SHED-24-51 Shed Registration 5/28/2024 8:34 Single Fam  M-01 Drew Pierce
10 VISTA CIRCLE, 
Centerville, MA 02632

EXPR-24-659

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/28/2024 9:30 26464 Condominium  M- Gregory Mazares

Replace 10 
windows; no 
structural changes

234 PARKER ROAD, 
Unit BLDG 1  UNIT 1A, 
Osterville, MA 02655

EXPR-24-669

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/28/2024 9:31 40000 Multi Hses  M-01 Christian Valle Replace Roof

521 BUMPS RIVER 
ROAD, Osterville, MA 
02655

EXPR-24-678

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/28/2024 9:33 8000 Multi Hses  M-01 edwin bramley roof replacment

33 WEQUAQUET LANE, 
Centerville, MA 02632

EXPR-24-684

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/28/2024 9:35 17900 Single Fam  M-01 Richard Villani roof replacemnt

55 AMES WAY, 
Centerville, MA 02632

EXPR-24-687

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/28/2024 9:36 5000 Single Fam  M-01 Jose Narvaez Siding replacement

54 WASHINGTON 
BURSLEY WAY, 
Centerville, MA 02632

EXPR-24-692

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/28/2024 9:38 7199.27 Single Fam  M-01 Steven Hebert

Air sealing, 
weatherstripping, 
cellulose in attic, 
thermadome, 
ventilation chutes, 
bath fan hose

315 PRINCE HINCKLEY 
ROAD, Centerville, MA 
02632



EXPR-24-693

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/28/2024 9:40 46660 Single Fam  M-01 Andrei Yarmalovich

Strip old sidewall 
shingles and install 
new White Cedar 
bleached oil 
shingles.

10 LITTLE ISLAND 
DRIVE, Osterville, MA 
02655

EXPR-24-696

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/28/2024 9:43 18900 Single Fam  M-01 Walaci Machado

Replace 25 SQs of 
Architecth Asphalt 
Roof;Replace the 
existing Rake 
Boards using PVC 
trim

24 PINE VALLEY ROAD, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

SHED-24-44 Shed Registration 5/28/2024 9:45 Single Fam  M-01 Helen Mcmurtrie

40 SEA MEADOW 
CIRCLE, Centerville, 
MA 02632

SHED-24-53 Shed Registration 5/28/2024 9:52 Single Fam  M-01 ALBERT COMMITO
25 ALBERTI WAY, 
Centerville, MA 02632

EXPR-24-691

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/28/2024 9:54 5836 Single Fam  M-01 Stephen Dickinson

Like for like 
replacement of 3 
windows. No 
change to openings.

14 GROUSE LANE, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

SHED-24-54 Shed Registration 5/28/2024 9:55 Single Fam  M-01 Antonio Bartlett
65 ORR'S AVENUE, 
Hyannis, MA 02601



EXPR-24-688

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/28/2024 9:58 19831 Single Fam  M-01 Scott Doughman

Removing and 
replacing 1 entry 
door and 21 
windows, replacing 
like with like, no 
structural changes.

2 GRACEADA COURT, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

BLDR-24-549
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/28/2024 10:04 12110 Single Fam  M-01 Jennifer Bylo

tub to shower 
conversion in first 
floor bathroom

432 MAIN STREET 
(CENT.), Centerville, 
MA 02632

EXPR-24-685

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/28/2024 10:10 800 Single Fam  M-01 Jorge Cantos replace sliding door

122 SUNNY-WOOD 
DRIVE, Hyannis, MA 
02601

EXPR-24-686

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/28/2024 10:11 8300 Single Fam  M-01 Oliver Kelly

Replace existing 
asphalt roof with 
new

25 GOAT FIELD LANE, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-586

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/28/2024 10:32 29200 Single Fam  M-01 Jennifer Simons

Strip exisitng roofing 
shingles & repalce 
with new

26 CHESTNUT STREET, 
Hyannis, MA 02601



EXPR-24-643

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/28/2024 10:44 130 Yuri Miranda

Removal of vinyl 
clapboards, exterior 
trims, doors and 
windows and re-
install new vinyl 
siding, new exterior 
trims, new doors 
and new windows 
following 
manufacturer 
requirements for 
installation. 

10 PINE GROVE 
AVENUE, Hyannis, MA 
02601

BLDR-24-460
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/28/2024 10:48 7500 Single Fam  M-01 Eliseu Ramos

Conversion of 
existing garage 
14x22 into 
playroom. Remove 
the existing garage 
door to install 
sliding door 86"x82"

241 COMPASS 
CIRCLE, Hyannis, MA 
02601



BLDR-24-561
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/28/2024 11:12 48500 Single Fam  M-01 William Schmitz

Remodel existing 
kitchen and 
Mudroom to include 
removal of existing 
kitchen window and 
installationof a new 
smaller kitchen 
window. No Header 
change. Remove 
and replace 
cabinets, 
countertops. 
relocate laundry to 
exterior wall in Mud 
room. Remove non 
bearing wall in 
mudroom to 
faciilitate laundry 
relocation.

108 WATERSIDE 
DRIVE, Centerville, MA 
02632

BLDC-24-100
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/28/2024 11:55 0 STORE/RTL M94 Luis Mattos

CHANGE OF NAME 
FROM DE 
CLEANING GROUP 
TO DE CLEANING 
SERVICES

406 WEST MAIN 
STREET, Hyannis, MA 
02601



BLDC-24-106
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/28/2024 14:31 30000 Church Etc  M96 RICK KAPLOWITZ

Rebuilding existing 
outdoor staircase 
and ramp due to car 
accident.

40 SCHOOL STREET, 
Cotuit, MA 02635

EXPR-24-698

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/28/2024 14:41 25000 Single Fam  M-01 Alexander Ranney

Replace rubber roof 
on upper section, 
back of house. 
Â Reside front gable 
walls with identical 
white cedar 
shingles 4-5" 
exposure.

886 MAIN ST./RTE 
6A(W.BARN.), West 
Barnstable, MA 02668

EXPR-24-700

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/28/2024 15:36 20000 Multi Hses  M-01 Russell Cazeault

Remove the existing 
shingle and flat 
roofs. Install Gaf 
roofing system with 
shingles in charcoal 
color. Install a fully 
adhered 0.060 
EDPM rubber 
membrane roofing 
system. Like for 
like. 

1169 MAIN STREET 
(COTUIT), Cotuit, MA 
02635



BLDR-24-420
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/28/2024 15:47 21300 Single Fam  M-01 Walaci Machado

Bath Remodeling 
(Existing layout to 
remain)Add new 
Recessed lights 
(Eletric Permit will 
be applied 
too)Replace 
exhaust fan. Shower 
valves to be 
replacedShower 
drain to be 
relocated 
 (Plumbing Permit 
will be applied 
too)Full tile 
replacement 
Existing toilet to 
remain 

2 EVELYN CIRCLE, 
Centerville, MA 02632

SHED-24-56 Shed Registration 5/28/2024 16:31 Single Fam  M-01 Scott Halligan

15 GOOSEBERRY 
LANE, Marstons Mills, 
MA 02648

EXPR-24-701

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/29/2024 7:41 27274.62 Single Fam  M-01 Cory Varao

Strip and reroof like 
for like with 20 sq 
sphalt shingles in 
"weathered wood"

158 GOVERNOR'S 
WAY, Barnstable, MA 
02630



BLDR-24-624
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/29/2024 7:43 15000 Multi Hses  M-01 Dean Stanley

Installation of 
plunge pool in 
ground

11 SESAME STREET, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

EXPR-24-704

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/29/2024 7:59 4000 Single Fam  M-01 Adam Glenn

Residential 
weatherization/air 
sealing. No 
structural changes. 
(Site ID 5162779)

128 RUDDER ROAD, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-705

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/29/2024 8:16 5000 Single Fam  M-01 Adam Glenn

Residential 
weatherization/air 
sealing. No 
structural changes. 
(Site ID 5280097)

25 DERBY DRIVE, West 
Barnstable, MA 02668

EXPR-24-706

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/29/2024 8:44 3500 Single Fam  M-01 Thomas McKenzie

Replace roof 
shingles

3576 MAIN ST./RTE 
6A(BARN.), 
Barnstable, MA 02630

EXPR-24-702

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/29/2024 8:58 7440 Single Fam  M-01 Stephen Dickinson

Like for like 
replacement of 3 
windows. No 
change to openings.

474 WILLOW STREET, 
West Barnstable, MA 
02668



EXPR-24-703

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/29/2024 9:04 13365 Single Fam  M-01 Leonard Lombardo

Strip roof, 6' ice and 
water, full ice and 
water on porch, 
synthetic paper, 
drip edge, starters, 
architectural 
shingles, ridge vent 
and caps.

67 OLD JAIL LANE, 
Barnstable, MA 02630

EXPR-24-697

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/29/2024 9:07 10000 Single Fam  M-01 Enda Garry

strip and re-roof 
23SQ

96 CAMP OPECHEE 
ROAD, Centerville, MA 
02632

BLDR-24-563
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/29/2024 10:58 7600 Single Fam  M-01 Tamara DeVries

Repair rotted trim 
and warped areas 
on front porch.

35 ANTICO LANE, 
Centerville, MA 02632

EXPR-24-707

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/29/2024 13:08 8248 Single Fam  M-01 Manuel Vasconcelos

Install 7 windows - 
no structural work 

204 PITCHER'S WAY, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-710

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/29/2024 18:01 10000 Single Fam  M-01 Michael T McMahon

WEATHERIZATION,  
AIR SEALING,  
WEATHERSTRIPPIN
G, CELLULOSE 

156 SHEAFFER ROAD, 
Centerville, MA 02632

EXPR-24-664

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/29/2024 18:03 8000 Single Fam  M-01 John Bearse

Replacing rot on 
trim and siding.

8 WATERSIDE DRIVE, 
Centerville, MA 02632



EXPR-24-712

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/30/2024 8:06 7962 Multi Hses  M-01 Timothy Cabral

Air sealing, blown in 
cellulose for attic, 
roof vents, 
propavents, fg & 
rigid for crawl space 
overhead, replace 
dryer duct, blower 
door & combustion 
safety tests.

79 PINE GROVE 
AVENUE, Hyannis, MA 
02601

BLDC-24-22
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/30/2024 9:06 110000 Municipal Edu ImpBrian Michalczyk

Utility install for the 
new modular 
building units. 

165 BEARSE'S WAY, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

BLDC-24-21
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/30/2024 9:14 135000 Municipal Edu ImpBrian Michalczyk

Utility install for the 
new modular 
building units.

549 WEST MAIN 
STREET, Hyannis, MA 
02601

BLDR-24-564
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/30/2024 9:39 51191.71 Single Fam  M-01 Henry Bratcher

Install 14.025kw 
Hanwha 425 solar 
panels on roof. 33 
total panels. No 
battery. No 
structural.

1500 SOUTH COUNTY 
ROAD, Osterville, MA 
02655



BLDR-24-569
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/30/2024 9:52 10000 Single Fam  M-01 Christopher Kenney

PARTITION OF 
BASEMENT 
INSULATION 1" 
RIGID AND 3 1/2 IN 
WALLS UTILITY 
ROOMA A FAMILY 
ROOM AND WNE 
CELLAR

6 GINGER LANE, 
Osterville, MA 02655

BLDR-24-571
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/30/2024 9:57 2900 Single Fam  M-01 William O'Heir

Installing a stainless 
steel liner for oil 
boiler

909 PHINNEY'S LANE, 
Centerville, MA 02632

BLDR-24-660
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/30/2024 10:17 20000 Single Fam  M-01 Sabrina Riley

Replacing decking 
and railings. Not 
changing any of the 
framing. 

485 BAY LANE, 
Centerville, MA 02632



BLDR-24-570
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/30/2024 10:51 14781 Single Fam  M-01 Isaksen Solar

Install 15 roof 
mounted solar 
panels for a total of 
6.375 KW, and 3 
SolarEdge Energy 
Bank Batteries 
inside the 
unfinished 
basement, and 
building an eclosure 
room, 6'x6' 
Protected by Type X 
Gypsum Board. 

36 BENT TREE DRIVE, 
Centerville, MA 02632

SHED-24-43 Shed Registration 5/30/2024 10:55 Single Fam  M-01 Andrew Warburton
117 EEL RIVER ROAD, 
Osterville, MA 02655

BLDR-24-575
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/30/2024 10:59 21000 Single Fam  M-01 Bruce Junior

Install 4.455kw 
solar panels will not 
exceed roof panels 
but will add6" to 
roof height. 11 
panels total . NO 
ESS/ NO 
STRUCTURAL

44 RENOIR DRIVE, 
Osterville, MA 02655



BLDR-24-585
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/30/2024 11:02 15000 Single Fam  M-01 Heidi Sherrill

Modification to 
existing permit # 
BLDR-24-72. Adding 
a 1/2 bath( powder 
room) and 
washer/dryer to 
accessory structure -
shed/pool room. 
The Original permit 
BLDR-24-72 did not 
reference a 1/2 Bath 
or washer dryer. 
Plan to finish the 
interior of the pool 
side area with bar 
cabinets and 
refridgerator, 1/2 
bath, and possibly a 
stackable washer 
and dryer. 
 proposed electric 

95 HINCKLEY CIRCLE, 
Osterville, MA 02655



BLDR-24-586
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/31/2024 11:02 15001 Single Fam  M-02 Heidi Sherrill

Modification to 
existing permit # 
BLDR-24-72. Adding 
a 1/2 bath( powder 
room) and 
washer/dryer to 
accessory structure -
shed/pool room. 
The Original permit 
BLDR-24-72 did not 
reference a 1/2 Bath 
or washer dryer. 
Plan to finish the 
interior of the pool 
side area with bar 
cabinets and 
refridgerator, 1/2 
bath, and possibly a 
stackable washer 
and dryer. 
 proposed electric 
for TV, 
Refridgerator, 
ceiling fan, lighting, 

96 HINCKLEY CIRCLE, 
Osterville, MA 02655

BLDR-24-590
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/30/2024 11:40 33367.95 Single Fam  M-01 Philip Kapitan

Install of roof 
mounted PV solar 
panels-system size 
of 10.395 Kw-27 pv 
panels-125A-no 
battery storage to 
be installed

105 WALTON AVENUE, 
Hyannis, MA 02601



BLDC-24-94
Building Permit - 
Commercial 5/30/2024 11:40 1087601 Church Etc  M96 Brian Regan

Renovation of the 
existing building 
which is appx 
7,400SF on the first 
floor and 2,400SF of 
basement 
space. Renovations 
include 
reconfiguring toilet 
rooms, replacing all 
lighting, 
replacement of 
windows, siding, 
roofing, new interior 
finishes, and new 
HVAC equipment.

112 NORTH STREET, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

BLDR-24-599
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/30/2024 11:41 2500 Single Fam  M-01 james mcmorrow

Change rough 
openings upstairs 
windows

157 SIXTH AVENUE 
(HYANNIS), Hyannis, 
MA 02601



BLDR-24-625
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/30/2024 11:48 1500 Single Fam  M-01 M.B. HOME IMPROVE

Remove two existing 
windowsInstall 2x6 
header framing 
under existing 
headerSheath, 
paper, and shingle 
work area white 
cedarInsulate to 
code, wall board, 
path and paint

15 CROSS WAY, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

BLDR-24-635
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/30/2024 11:51 10500 Single Fam  M-01 Robert Rostocka

Remove and 
Replace broken pull 
down stairs with 
newRemove and 
Replace basement 
bulk head stairs 
with Pressure 
treated treads and 
stringersRemove 
exiting bulkhead 
and replace with 
new bulkhead

26 CONNEMARA 
CIRCLE, Hyannis, MA 
02601



BLDR-24-640
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/30/2024 11:54 18000 Condominium  M- Cathy Bedard

Install replacement 
tub/shower unit and 
surround walls per 
work order

855 WEST MAIN 
STREET, Unit CAPT 
PARKER  UNIT 18, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

BLDR-24-641
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/30/2024 11:56 6387 Single Fam  M-01 Mary Gough

INSTALLATION OF 
ABOVE GROUND 
POOL 

127 SUOMI ROAD, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-714

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/30/2024 13:53 28220 Single Fam  M-01 Cory Varao

strip and reroof 31 
sq with weathered 
wood colored 
asphalt shingles

114 CARRIAGE LANE, 
Barnstable, MA 02630

BLDR-24-669
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/30/2024 13:54 35000 Single Fam  M-01 Jackson Moreau

Convert new 
unfinished storage 
room and existing 
garage into new 
bedroom and office

435 RIVER ROAD, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648

BLDR-24-668
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/30/2024 16:13 12690 Single Fam  M-01

Sunrun Installation 
Services Steve Kelly

Remove and 
reinstall existing 
roof mounted solar 
systems, 25 panels 
6.75kW. Solar panel 
modules, inverter 
and racking will be 
replaced

1440 HYANNIS-
BARNSTABLE ROAD, 
Barnstable, MA 02630



BLDR-24-593
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/30/2024 16:50 43911 Single Fam  M-01 Thomas Wineman

Installation of roof 
mounted solar 
panels consisting of 
(28) Q TRON BLK M-
G2+425W panels. 
Total system size 
11.9kW DC/8.12 kW 
AC

64 WILTON DRIVE, 
Centerville, MA 02632

BLDR-24-604
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/30/2024 19:37 21808 Single Fam  M-01 Steve Kelly

Installation of roof 
mounted 
photovoltaic solar 
systems, 29 panels 
11.6kW.  NO ESS - 
NO structural work 
needed at site

5 HAYES ROAD, 
Centerville, MA 02632

EXPR-24-699

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/30/2024 19:39 5000 Single Fam  M-01 Romain Strecker

Insulation work as 
part of the MASS 
Save program.

88 OLD STAGE ROAD, 
Centerville, MA 02632

BLDR-24-672
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/31/2024 8:30 31450 Single Fam  M-01 Christopher Nashville

Roof mounted array 
with (20) 425-watt 
solar panels 
(8.50kWDC) 
(6.98kWAC) rated 
output.

32 BOW LANE, 
Barnstable, MA 02630



EXPR-24-717

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/31/2024 10:54 8400 Single Fam  M-01 Richard Buskey

Strip/Roof Asphalt 
Shingles

543 PITCHER'S WAY, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-721

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/31/2024 13:41 17600 Single Fam  M-01 richard cazeault

Remove existing 
roof and insatll 
lifetime 
architectural color 
charcaol

95 BETH LANE, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

BLDR-24-680
Building Permit - 
Residential 5/31/2024 13:46 12342 Single Fam  M-01 Benjamin Carroll

8.50 KW, Rooftop 
Mounted, Solar PV 
System (20 panels), 
No Battery 
Installation

360 BISHOPS 
TERRACE, Hyannis, MA 
02601

EXPR-24-723

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5/31/2024 15:06 5401 Single Fam  M-01 Timothy Cabral

Air sealing, blown in 
cellulose for attic 
floor, propavents, fg 
for damming, 
blower door & 
combustion safety 
tests.

24 MARSTON AVENUE, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-715

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 6/2/2024 19:42 27548 Single Fam  M-01 Cathy Bedard

Strip 18.25 sq 
asphalt shingles, 
chech for any rot, re 
roof 18.25 sq. 
asphalt shingles

568 BUMPS RIVER 
ROAD, Osterville, MA 
02655



EXPR-24-716

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 6/2/2024 19:58 7000 Single Fam  M-01 Adam Glenn

Residential 
weatherization/air 
sealing. No 
structural changes. 
(Site ID 5279509)

25 DEEPWOOD 
CIRCLE, Centerville, 
MA 02632

EXPR-24-720

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 6/2/2024 20:03 16000 Single Fam  M-01 James Curley

Strip and re-rooof 
approximately 25 
square of asphalt 
roof shingles

242 SEA VIEW 
AVENUE, Osterville, 
MA 02655

EXPR-24-718

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 6/3/2024 8:03 25000 Single Fam  M-01 Rogers Marney

Remove and 
replace existing 
wood shingles.

203 FLINT ROCK 
ROAD, Barnstable, MA 
02630

EXPR-24-722

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 6/3/2024 8:07 2500 Single Fam  M-01 Kimberly Conroy siding and windows

399 POPONESSETT 
ROAD, Cotuit, MA 
02635

EXPR-24-724

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 6/3/2024 13:44 18000 Single Fam  M-01 Brian Clifford

Siding, Roof, and 10 
Windows.

8 BANFIELD DRIVE, 
Cotuit, MA 02635

EXPR-24-719

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 6/3/2024 19:20 35000 Single Fam  M-01 Andersen Silva

To replace slider 
doors on the back of 
the house , to 
replace second 
floor windows and 
one on first floor . 

49 BEECH LEAF 
ISLAND ROAD, 
Centerville, MA 02632



SHED-24-57 Shed Registration 6/4/2024 8:59 Single Fam  M-01 Jane Ferguson
19 OSPREY DRIVE, 
Cotuit, MA 02635

SHED-24-58 Shed Registration 6/5/2024 8:52 Single Fam  M-01 Ralph Nilsson
35 CAPE COD LANE, 
Barnstable, MA 02630

EXPR-24-654

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 6/5/2024 11:19 21260 Single Fam  M-01 Dana Pickup

Vinyl siding front of 
house, 8 
replacement 
windows

324 HIGH STREET, 
West Barnstable, MA 
02668

EXPR-24-672

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 5000 Single Fam  M-01 Enrique Santiago

repair leaking roof 
and siding front of 
house (Cheek on 
roof)

37 ISALENE STREET, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

EXPR-24-683

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 7829 Condominium  M- Daniel Almas

Remove shingles on 
Gable wall s of unit 
1 and 46 and install 
new w/cedar 
shingles

135 WEST MAIN 
STREET, Unit BLDG C  
UNIT 46, Hyannis, MA 
02601

EXPR-24-694

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 31250 Single Fam  M-01 John Greene

Replacement 
windows and strip 
and replace wood 
shingles.

67 SUMMERBELL 
AVENUE, Centerville, 
MA 02632



EXPR-24-708

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 12235 Multi Hses  M-01 Timothy Cabral

Air sealing, replace 
dryer duct, blown in 
cellulose for walls & 
attic, propavents, 
roof vents, fg & rigid 
for basment ceiling, 
weather strip & 
sweep for doors, 
blower door & 
combustion safety 
tests.

79 PINE GROVE 
AVENUE, Hyannis, MA 
02601

EXPR-24-709

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 7390 Multi Hses  M-01 Timothy Cabral

Air sealing, replace 
dryer duct, test drill 
walls, blown in 
cellulose for attic 
flat, propavents, fg 
& rigid for 
crawlspace 
overhead, weather 
strip & sweep on 
doors, blower door 
& combustion 
safety tests.

79 PINE GROVE 
AVENUE, Hyannis, MA 
02601



EXPR-24-711

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 8000 Single Fam  M-01 Ben Yeransian

like direct access 
from the outside 
(adjacent to 
driveway) up to the 
2nd floor where 
there is a large 
empty room for 
storage. 
Homeowner has a 
home office 
adjacent to this 
large storage room 
and would be using 
this space to store 
inventory for his 
ecommerce 
Amazon businesss. 
The plan is to 
remove the existing 
window and replace 
it with a door that 
opens inward, from 

394 SOUTH STREET, 
Hyannis, MA 02601



EXPR-24-711

Expedited Building 
Permit - 
Residential 8000 Single Fam  M-01 Ben Yeransian

like direct access 
from the outside 
(adjacent to 
driveway) up to the 
2nd floor where 
there is a large 
empty room for 
storage. 
Homeowner has a 
home office 
adjacent to this 
large storage room 
and would be using 
this space to store 
inventory for his 
ecommerce 
Amazon businesss. 
The plan is to 
remove the existing 

394 SOUTH STREET, 
Hyannis, MA 02601

SHED-24-48 Shed Registration Single Fam  M-01 Kevin Bouche

325 WHEELER ROAD, 
Marstons Mills, MA 
02648



 


